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Partial 4-H Barry Conservation Camp Scholarship Opportunity 
 

The Board of Directors of the “NH Branch of the Quality Deer Management Association” would 
like to extend four scholarships in the amount of $250 (basically ½ the fee) to four campers for 
the 2016 season. Selected campers will participate in any week of camp, be in a photo with 
someone from the Association for a news article and after camp, write about their experience 
to the Association. 
 
Please complete the following application process and submit by email to: 
wendy.brock@unh.edu  or mail to: Wendy Brock, Moiles House, 180 Main Street, Durham, NH 
03824 or fax 603-862-2157 no later than March 15th. 
 
Questions may be directed to Wendy Brock:  603-862-2187. 
 
Name of Camper _________________________________________ Age _____________ 

Camp week they plan to attend ______________________________________________ 

Address _________________________________________________________________ 

Email address _____________________________________________________________ 

Parent or Guardian _________________________________________________________ 

Camper:  Complete the following on the computer or you can add additional pages if hand written: 

Tell the selection committee about yourself, why you want to go to Barry Conservation 4-H 
Camp and some things you hope you might learn or do while at camp. Why do feel you deserve 
a scholarship from the NH Branch of the Quality Deer Management Association? 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent or Guardian:  Please share with the selection committee any circumstances that would 
help them in their decision making process. 
 
 

mailto:wendy.brock@unh.edu

